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 The purpose of this report is to submit the following outcomes of the Committee’s 24 April 2006 

meeting. 
 

Report of a meeting of the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee  
held on Monday 24 April 2006 at 8.00 am 

in Boardroom, CCC Fendalton. 
 
 

PRESENT: 
 
 

Cheryl Colley (Chairperson), Sally Buck, Faimeh Burke, Val Carter, Mike 
Wall and Andrew Yoon. 
 

 
 1. APOLOGIES 
 
  An apology was received and accepted from Pat Harrow.   
 
 2. OFFICE ROAD (OUTSIDE NUMBERS 29, 100, 108, 124 AND 126) – PROPOSED ROAD STOPPING 
 
  The Board considered a report seeking its approval to declare small parcels of road land as 

surplus to the Council’s requirements and to commence road stopping procedures. 
 
  COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
  That the Board recommends to the Council: 
 
 a) That approval be granted to declare the parcels of road land outside numbers 29, 100, 

108, 124 and 126 Office Road as shown in attachment 1 of the agenda as surplus to the 
Council’s requirements. 

 
 b) That approval be granted to commence road stopping procedures for their disposal when 

requests are received from the adjoining property owners. 
 
  It was noted that the traffic management plan for Merivale mall was still outstanding. The Board 

requested a report on this plan. 
 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


